
Dear Chairwoman Monnes Anderson and Members of the Committee,  

  

I am writing you all as an Oregon citizen and parent of five children. I support SB 649, which will provide 

complete  consumer access to the full  manufacturers vaccine package inserts, via the OHA website. 

When my daughter went in for a tetanus vaccine, I was only given a one page Vaccine Information 

Sheet, whereas the manufacturers full package insert for that particular vaccine  is 18 pages long. A new 

appliance I buy at Target will frequently come with a 10 page pamphlet and/or informational CD. I 

believe that vaccines should include the same level of information as any other product.  

  

Thank you for your consideration, 

  

Jane A Rittenhouse 

  

 


